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Submitter Comments:

The suspension of heritage protection for the Olympics is entirely against the spirit in which the 
Olympic bid was won and sold to Brisbane residents. Victoria Park in particular has been 
recommended for an expansion of its heritage listing, not cancellation of it. It is an important place 
for local Indigenous people and was promised to Brisbane as a central green space and now it is just 
going to be sports infrastructure. Very disappointing.
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